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Construction Update # 10 
UPDATE NO: 010 CONTRACT NO.  21002 
DATE ISSUED: May 12, 2023  
PROJEC NAME: Talbot Street Construction – Mary St. to Ross St.   

 
Good news – we passed our first set of watermain test results.  Subject to passing the second set, we will be working 
on transitioning to the new phase 1 watermain this coming week May 15 - 19! 
 
What to Expect: 
You’re water will need to be turned off at least twice.  If you haven’t already, you will receive a door knocker or have 
had someone talk to you about when the disruption will occur.   See attached map for anticipated impacted 
customers. 
 
If you identified to the project team as a business with water sensitivities, you have already been contacted or 
someone will be in contact with you to arrange a good time to turn your water off.  Most likely at night or early in the 
morning. 
 
In order to minimize disruption, work will need to be completed outside of regular working hours i.e. before 7 a.m. 
and after 7 p.m.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause but do know that if all goes well, by Friday May 
19th we will be done with water disruptions in phase 1.  Thank you for your patience while we work to ensure we can 
continue to provide safe, clean drinking water. 

 


